
 
 

 
Notice to SRCE Families Regarding School Supplies 

 
All schools in the SRCE are providing free school supplies to all students this 

coming school year (September 2024). 

 

Students are only required to bring their own backpack, lunch box, 

headphones/earbuds, indoor sneakers for Physical Education class and water 

bottle. 


